
 All Stars 2 Summer Governors Report 2024 

 

We have a fantastic Summer Term in All Stars 2! We have 

learnt so many new things! 

 

We have a new School Councillor this term. LSP was voted 

to be our new School Councillor by all of her friends in All 

Stars 2. LSP is making us all very proud and is representing 

our class amazingly. Well done, Lillie! 

 

We have also got a new Happy Minds Champion for All Stars 

2 this term…AB! AB has been doing a great job and is always 

ensuring that her friends are using Happy Breathing to 

regulate themselves when needed. 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Lillie 



 

Maths 

 

                English 

 

This term we have been learning all about 

• Fractions 

• Time 

This term we have been learning all about 

 

• Animal Adventure Stories 

• Classic Poems 

• Recount: Letters 



All Stars afternoons consist of lots of 

learning which we try to make exciting and fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spanish 

In Spanish we have been learning how to say 

different fruits and vegetables. We have 

also been learning how to say what you would 

like. 

 

Music 

In Music this term we have been exploring 

improvisation. We have explored the voices 

and instruments within different kinds of 

music and have discussed how music makes 

us happy.  

Computing 

In Computing we have been learning about 

programming. We have been learning about 

debugging, about repetition and why it is 

important and about why we create 

algorithms.  

PSHRE 

We have been focussing on Relationships. 

Throughout the term we have learnt about 

how to build positive, healthy relationships. 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

Forest School 

 

 

Art 

This term our topic has been Seaside 

Art. We have learnt about the artist 

Alfred Wallace. 

 

 

PE 

In our PE lessons this term, we have been 

learning all about Tennis and Cricket skills. We 

have learnt about aiming correctly when bowling 

in Cricket. We have also learnt how to perform 

back hand swings in Tennis.  

 

RE 

This term has focused all on Jesus being a friend to 

everyone. The children have learnt about Christians 

believing that Jesus’ miracles reveal him to be the son 

of God. Also, that Christians believe that we should 

welcome everyone and try to be a friend to all just as 

Jesus was. 

 

 

Science 

In Science this term we have been learning how to 

observe and describe how seeds and bulbs are different 

and how they grow into mature plants. We have been 

working scientifically by performing simple tests. 

 

 



World of work week  

We were very lucky to have lots of people in that could talk about their job roles, this 

helped the children to: 

• Have an increased awareness of the variety of jobs in the world. 

• Become more aware of the skills needed for jobs they think they would like 

when they are older. 

• Become more excited and knowledgeable about further education and the jobs 

market. 

 

********************************************************************** 

All of the staff in All Stars have attended a Makaton Training Session and have all 

learned Makaton symbols and signs for 34 basic concepts and an additional 12 concepts. 

We are all signing champions this term! 

 

 


